
MiddleSchool

HalloweenCoSTUMEDAY

Costumesforacure

Attention all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students!
Wear your Halloween costume to school on Tuesday, Oct. 31st!

Costumes must be school appropriate and
follow the HTS dress code:)

Please consider donating $1 to wear your costume.
This donation will go towards the

Susan G. Komen Breast Cancer Foundation.
All donations must be received by Ms. Leap or Mr. Pfenning by

Friday, Oct. 27th.

Thank you for supporting our Student Council!


